
SEMINAR REPORT 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH 

 The department of English conducted its annual seminar on 25
th

 January, 2014 in the 

new ha Mrs. Snigdha Mishra, the honourable Principal, presided over the meeting. She also 

illuminated the students with her valuable speech. Mrs. Madhusmita Patra, H.O.D., spoke at 

length literature. The meeting was followed by a vote of thenks proposed by Miss Meghamala 

Satpathy. The students of the department actively participated in the seminar. They also 

presented papers on themes related to their syllabus. The paper related to their syllabus. The 

paper reading session was followed by a brief round of intensive. Discussion about the different 

issues raised by the paper presenters. The members of the dept. and guests from other depts.. 

were pleasantly surprised with the erudition and depth of the students.  

 

 The seminar was followed by a sumptuous lunch. In short was an exfremely enriching 

experience for all present. 

 

        Mrs. Madhumita Patra 

        HOD, Dept. Of English 

 

 

 

 


